
 

Bremer Bay Sports Club Inc 
Frantom Way Bremer Bay WA 6338 

 

 

Dear Tara 

  

The Bremer Bay Sports Club Committee has agreed to the Bremer Bay Progress 

Association hiring the club rooms and using the oval on the weekend of the 20th and 21st of 

January 2024 for their Car Show and Shine and market stalls. 

  

The sports club will assist in any way possible to make sure that your fundraiser is successful. 

  

Permission has been granted to use the oval and we are in the process of buying a new 

watering hose to green up the oval in time.   

  

We are aware that you have approached the Shire of Jerramungup and the local police station 

and will obtain any special licences necessary to have the Sports Club available for up to 100 

people and provide security if necessary. 

  

We are aware that the crossover from the gravel track to the oval needs some levelling and 

will endeavour to do this as soon as possible. 

  

The sports club is in full support of your fundraiser and please let us know if we can be of 

further help. 

   

Jacqui Bean 

Secretary 

Bremer Bay Sports Club 
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